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Reference:   FOI.10815.23 

Subject:    Primary Care Rebates 

Date of Request: 31 January 2023 

 

Requested: 
 
Has your PCO/ Board signed up to any primary care rebate schemes in the past 3 months? 
 
What are the start and end dates of the contract? Or is it an ongoing contract? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that it has not signed up to any Primary Care 
rebate schemes in the past three months. 
 
The UHB has previously answered a similar Freedom of Information request, FOI.8709.22 - 
Primary Care Rebates, which contains the most recent information, and is available on our 
disclosure log. 
 
For ease of reference, please click on the attached link, which will take you directly to the UHB’s 
disclosure log webpage: 
 

Disclosure Log - Hywel Dda University Health Board (nhs.wales) 
 
 

 

https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/governance-arrangements/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/

